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WBEX
Shawnee Broadcasting Company

27 East Second Street

CHILLICOTHE, OHIO
September 22, 1947

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. F. D. 42
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you for your letter of September 7th reporting
reception of equipment test broadcast from 3:55 a.m. to
4:26 a.m. E.S.T. on September 7th, 1947. We did use a
tone for frequency checking on that morning about 4:00 a.m.

I do not have a log of the musical numbers used on
that test since we were just taking them from the file
more or less at random, however, the other measurements
that you made indicate beyond a doubt that you did hear
our station. I greatly appreciate the information that
you gave in your letter.

You may be interested to know that we are using a
composite transmitter with all equipment from General
Radio, Western and RCA. We took the various items from
which ever manufacturer could give us delivery. Our tower
sets on a high hill and is 160 feet, Wincharger, triangular
guyed steel. We went on the air here with a regular pro-
gram on September 15th and have been going along very
nicely since.

Thanks again for your letter.

Yours very truly,

SHAWNEE BROADCASTING COMPANY

J. Harry Callaway/6z

/General
Manager

(


